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REMINDERS/UPCOMING 
EVENTS: 

October 18 - 29 - Scholastic 
Virtual Book Fair   LINK                                                                                   
October 25  - Pizza Lunch                                                  
October 26  - Helping Hands 
Assembly                                                
October 28 - Kinder/PreK 
Halloween dress-up                              
October 29 - Gr. 1-6 Halloween 
dress-up; no Kinder/PreK                      
November 1 - All Saints Day - 
wear white! Pizza Lunch ORDER         
November 2  - Picture retakes            
November 3  - Edo FunLunch - 
order by Oct. 30                
November 4 - FOBK meeting @ 
6:30pm                                                     
November 5  - Remembrance 
Day Liturgy @ 10:45am                           

"We are all God's hands." 
October 24, 2021

FitSet Ninja!

HALLOWEEN               PowerSchool 
Portal                   

Please see the 
message below in 
regards to the new 
system we will be 

using to report how 
your student  is 

progressing in school.          

Healthy Hunger - Mondays 
and Wednesdays! LINK

Scholastic Book 
Fair                        

Don't miss out! Help 
support our Learning 

Commons!                
ORDER

Pizza Mondays have been going so 
well, we have added Wednesdays! 
Edo, Booster Juice, Subway

Kinder/PreK - dress 
up on Thursday            

Gr. 1 - 6 - dress up on 
Friday

https://linktr.ee/FOBK
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5163716
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5163716
https://linktr.ee/FOBK


POWERSCHOOL PRO
On Monday, October 25th at 4pm parents of students in grade 1 - 6 will receive a letter
informing them of a log in and account creation procedure for PowerSchool Pro. PowerSchool
keeps parents informed and engaged with anytime, anywhere access to 360-degree views of
their student’s performance. This program is an excellent tool for parents to remain informed
about their child’s progress in school. Teachers will be updating assessments based on
curriculum outcomes throughout the year, and parents will have access to this on a continuous
basis. No longer do we have to wait until the end of each term to report to parents how their
child is doing.

Although junior and senior high schools have been using this program for many years, this is a
BRAND NEW platform for our elementary teachers. WIth that being said, I am asking for your
patience as we navigate through this new technology. When you log in to your new account, you
will see that teachers have added some assessments to the specific subject areas. Please take
some time to click through the different aspects of this new tool, and feel free to contact your
child’s teacher if you have any questions.


